
Town and Gown Council Members, 

 

What an exciting year we have had! 

I am excited for another year of growth, friendship, and support for the UCF 

students.  I am proud to announce that when my tenure as president began the 

endowment was $61,581. In under 2 years we have collectively reached our 

2024 goal as of December 13, 2024, of $100,000. We have increased our 

scholarship endowment by 62.39% from 2023. Together we provided 3 

scholarships in 2024 and plan to provide more in 2025. 

 

I hope in the final 6 months of my presidency we can increase the endowment 

to $125,000 in 2025. In the new year, we look forward to expanding our impact 

through scholarships for many years and to continue to support the UCF 

Knight’s Pantry. Together, let’s continue to assist our fellow Knights. 

 

Please visit our website at ucftownandgown.com to view our updated events 

calendar and join us for upcoming events and other opportunities to connect 

and celebrate our mission. 

 

Wishing you a Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays! 

Cheers to a successful and exciting 2025! 

 

Charge On! 
Thank you for your continued support. 

Chris Gearity 

President of Town & Gown Council at UCF 

 
 
 
 

http://ucftownandgown.com/
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